
 
Mark Cupitt          6th October, 2020 
Captain 
Alpine/Aylmerton Rural fire Brigade 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
Thankyou for reaching to us with your email. On behalf of Life Eternal Properties who hold the title of our 
much loved Balmoral Village property on Railway Pde and on behalf of the practitioners of Sahaja Yoga we 
are writing to the brave volunteers and career fire crews, community service staff and volunteers of the 
Alpine Aylmerton Rural fire Brigade as we wanted to share our sincere messages of thanks for all your 
support and for the your hard work particularly on Thursday 19th December 2019 when you were 
instrumental in dealing with the bushfire emergency threatening our property. We are all very grateful of 
what you did to help save our property. 
 
The firestorm that raged that day is something many of us cannot imagine facing. Your bravery and strong 
will stood the test you faced. We took the advice of the day and we evacuated our home at Railway Pde and 
we are ever grateful for all the work you did in coming to help save our property. You are all priceless heroes 
who in the line of your duty fought the courageous battle through your own blood, sweat and tears risking 
your lives to help save our home and those of our community. The volunteers of our Rural Fire Services are 
the true heroes of Australia, who put their own safety and well being on the line in the service of their 
communities. 
 
The intervention of Alpine Aylmerton Rural fire Brigade is very much appreciated. Everyone in our 
organisation have grown to love our Balmoral property are we are so grateful for all that you do. Since the 
fires our community has rallied and we are working together to rebuild what was lost to the fires to get back 
to where we were before. In fact we are aiming to make our community centre better than it was before. 
We sharing some images of our efforts for you to enjoy. 
 
Once the restrictions on gatherings are lifted in NSW we would like to invite you and your families to our 
property for a lunch where we can properly thank you and express our appreciation for you efforts. 
 
Please know you are all appreciated for the extraordinary amount of work you do to protect lives and 
properties. We acknowledge and thank you for your dedication, efforts, sacrifice, commitment and strength. 
You will not be forgotten. We thank each and every one of you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Chris Kyriacou Director of Life Eternal Properties 6/10/2020 
 
 


